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January 3, 2022 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO ALL CONTRACTORS: 
 
Federal Wage Rate Addendum #01 
 
Letting of January 11, 2022  
 
Attached is a copy of the revised WI 10 Highway Davis Bacon Prevailing Wage Rates that are included in 
proposals 02, 04, 07, 08, 10 – 17, 19 – 21, 24, 26 – 28, 30 – 32, 34 – 37, 39 – 41, 43, 45, 47, 49, and 50, WI 
8 Heavy (Sewer & Water Line & Tunnel) Davis Bacon Prevailing Wage Rates that are included in proposals 
16 and 49, and WI 15 Heavy Davis Bacon Prevailing Wage Rates that are included in proposal 10.  These 
wage rates are effective for all proposals they are included in in the January 11, 2022 letting.  The updated 
wage rates are dated December 17, 2021 and are effective on or after December 27, 2021.  
 
 
The responsibility for notifying potential subcontractors and suppliers of these changes remains with the 
prime contractors. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Coleman 
Proposal Development Specialist 
Proposal Management Section 

  
 
 




















































































































